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Comments: Dear Forest Service Team,

 

 

 

I am writing to submit my comments regarding the proposed action as outlined. I appreciate the opportunity for

public participation and the work the Forest Service is doing to ensure environmental stewardship.

 

 

 

I urge the Forest Service to prioritize the protection of biodiversity, habitat conservation, and sustainable land

management practices in this project. It is crucial that we adopt long-term strategies that not only protect natural

resources but also engage with local communities and indigenous groups, ensuring their knowledge and

practices are integrated into the decision-making process.

 

 

 

I also encourage a thorough environmental assessment to evaluate the potential impact on native species, water

quality, and the broader ecosystem. Our national forests are invaluable, and it's essential that we manage them

with care, keeping future generations in mind.

 

 

 

Thank you for considering my comments.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Gili Rappaport


